
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

From:  Dario Pirotta  

Director, MATSEC Support Unit 

 

To:  College Principals 

  Heads of School 

 

 

Subject: SEC Art – Paper II Composition from a Theme 

 

Date:  11th December 2020 

 

MATSEC would like to inform Heads of School that starting in 2021, the sketches which are developed in the three 

weeks prior to the SEC Art Paper II (Composition from a Theme) exam are to be stapled together and placed in a 

plastic folder. These sketches are to be handed in to the invigilator with all other preparatory work and the final 

work at the end of the examination. 

For further information, kindly contact us on: matsec@um.edu.mt 


